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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4

(at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)
416-766-2222

         OFFICE HOURS

Tuesday and Thursday

9:30 am to 11:30 am 

Monday to Thursday afternoons

1:00 pm to 4:00pm

Monday & Wednesday Morning Closed

Friday closed

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

10:00 AM

12:00 PM

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please contact Ext 1003, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Bob at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office Ext 1007
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 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Chartered Professional Accountant

Certified Financial Planner
www.kjmcga.com

62 Jane Street  416-588-2808 x21

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Robert Langone, SA
Pastor (Ext 1001)

frbob@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Pastoral Assistant (Ext 1007)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (Ext 1004)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Mr. Arturo Gonzalez
Religious Education
Contact (Ext 1003)

religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard
10:00AM Choir

Susan McElcheran 
Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers: Call the office

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home

905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery
905-851-5822

SPOT

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!
341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.

416-535-1169

ORGANIZATIONS

& ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  

See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy

10:00 AM Mass 

Creation Care Ministry

2nd Tuesday of each month  7pm.

Development and Peace

www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merrymakers

3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group

Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council

Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society

2nd Saturday  4:00 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

DR. RICHARD STYKA

COSMETIC FAMILY
& SLEEP APNEA

DENTISRY

1588 Bloor St. W.
416-530-1070

dorvaldental@gmail.com

• PLUMBING       • DISASTER CLEAN UP
• DRAINS          • RESTORATION SERVICES

416-503-4444
www.rotorooter.com

“1 Call Solves It All”

SIN
CE 1935

SPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT

2187 Bloor St. W.

"A family business
since 1985" 

2113 Dundas St. W.
416-534-4593

www.experiencedundas.com

Crossways
Family Dental

Dr. Julia Jarvis
Dr. Krystyna Jarvis

2340 Dundas St W
416-535-5799

Call

905-624-4422

for this space

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538
catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5

P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas



SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT 

 

 MASS INTENTIONS 
Monday, March 6 
Daniel 9:3-10 Psalm 79:8-9,11,13  
Luke 6:36-38 
5:30 pm Int. of Fr. Bob 
 
Tuesday, March 7  
Isaiah 1:10,16-20,27-28,31 Psalm 
50:8-9,16-17, 21, 23  Matthew 23: 
1-12 
5:30 pm   Int. of the Parish Staff 
 
Wednesday, March 8 
Jeremiah 18:18-20 Psalm 31:4-
5,13-15 Matthew 20:17-28 
5:30 pm   Int. of Pat Donnelly 
 
Thursday, March 9 
Jeremiah 17:5-10 Psalm 1:1-4,6 
Luke 16:19-31 
5:30 pm   Sick of the Parish 
 
Friday, March 10 
Genesis 37:3-4,12-13,17-28 Psalm 
105:16-21 Matthew 21:33-43 45-
46 
5:30 pm  Deceased Friars  
 
Saturday, March 11 
Micah 7:14-15,18-20   Psalm 103: 
1-4, 9-12 Luke 15:1-3,11-32 
5:30 pm Rosita Pinto + 
 
Sunday, March 12 
Exodus 17:3-7 Psalm 95: 1-3,6-9 
Romans 5:1-2,5-8 John 4:5-42 
10:00 am   
12:00 pm The Parish Community 
 

 

 

The Friar’s Nook 
 

     
      Last Sunday we celebrated our first 12:00 o'clock noon Mass 
since we were closed down, due to the pandemic. There were only 
about 25 people present but for the first time, I think that's not too 
bad. In fact, I plan to announce to those who are watching the live-
stream, [if we can get it to finally work well again!] who may be 
afraid of exposure to others at Mass, that they can come to the 12 
and have a pew all to themselves if they would like! 
 
    One of the greatest challenges that the church has had to deal with 
during the time of COVID is social isolation. Some people prefer it 
but as Christians we are called to be involved with each other and 
involved with God. Pope Francis said in his Lenten message this 
year that we need to let go of individualistic and self-reliant habits, 
and to refocus our hearts on God and on service to those in need. I 
fear that as a result of the pandemic we have lost many people in 
church, not due to death or sickness but rather to the habit of just not 
coming to church. Remember Christ said where two or three are 
gathered in my name there I am, stressing the importance of 
Christians gathering together in prayer. But inertia is a powerful 
force to overcome. I realized that those who read this are not the 
ones who need to hear this but rather those who are not here need to 
be challenged. 
 
    This means that is our job as Christians to spread the Good News, 
not just in foreign missions but right here at home, to encourage 
people to join us at mass. If you come to Mass and get something 
from it, then share that message with others and invite them to join 
you that they too may experience the goodness and grace of God in 
our community and help our community grow not simply in 
numbers but in spirit. I find it sad that we have lost so many people 
but I am encouraged by the new people who have come. As I have 
said before, we need a mix of the old and new to truly make this 
parish a place where “All are welcome.”  
 
   As Pope Francis calls the church to be more synodal, that is more 
equal and diverse and listening to the members of the church, we 
need that same concept of Synod in the parish that we may serve one 
another with the grace of Christ and be a light for the world that they 
may see and wish to be part of the church. 
 

Let us continue to grow! 
Fr. Bob 
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PLEASE PRAY FOR:                                                                     
The Sick:                                                                                                    
T he Deceased: Luigi Giraldi                                                                     

Live the Gospel by supporting ShareLife 
ShareLife Sunday is March 26. More than 40 Catholic organizations 
and social service agencies are supported through your generosity. 
Without your contributions, more than 150,000 people would not 
receive the hope offered through the vital work of these agencies. 
Please give at the parish using a ShareLife envelope, online through 
our parish website, or at sharelife.org/donate. 
 
Merrymaker’s Lunch- In honour of St Patrick 
The Next Merrymakers’ Lunch will be on Thursday, March 16th. 
Serving up some real Irish Stew in celebration of St. Patrick’s Day. 
Please call the office by 3:00 pm on March 13th to RSVP  a place.  We 
must know how many will be attending to peel enough Irish potatoes! 
 
Development & Peace 
D&P announces the new campaign of Create Hope-Stand for the Land 
Join St Joan of Arc D&P by picking up a D&P Solidarity Calendar at 
the back of the church to follow daily throughout Lent as a way of 
helping to Create Hope and Standing for the land. We are praying 
especially this week for Caritas Canada, a partner of D&P, operating 
globally to give hope, help and comfort to those afflicted by natural 
and human-made disasters.  You can also find out more about this new 
campaign at devp.org 
 
What Parents Need to Know about the Sacrament of Baptism 
Depending on the Church’s Liturgical Calendar Baptisms are done at 
the Saturday and Sunday liturgies. Families that want to have their 
child baptized, must meet with the Sacramental Preparation 
Coordinator in person and submit the following: 
In order to arrange a baptism, the following Archdiocesan requirements 
are necessary:  
1)You must be a registered member of the parish and gather to pray 
regularly at the parish. 
2) Complete a Baptismal Application Form 
3) Submit the stipend of $50.00 (cash or cheque payable to St. Joan of 
Arc, we are not set up for e-transfers) 
Parents and godparents are required to attend a meeting with the 
religious Education, Sacramental Preparation Co-ordinator. Only one 
Roman Catholic godparent is required, traditionally most families pick 
two. 
The Religious Ed office is open part time Tuesdays and Thursdays 
from $10:00 am to 1:00 pm. Of course, it is always bet to call ahead of 
time to ensure that the office is open. 
If you have questions, call 437 837-0461 ext. 1003. 
 

10:00 am SUNDAY LITURGY 
We continue to live stream the 
10:00 am Mass on our Website. 
____________________________ 
This Week___________________ 
Monday, March 6 
7:00 pm  C.W.L. Meeting 
 
Saturday, March 11 
4:00 pm SVDP meeting 
 
Future Dates to Remember 
Thursday, March 16 
Merrymakers St. Patrick’s Day 
Lunch  
 
CWL News 
The February 27th CWL Meeting 
Has been moved to March 6, due to 
the bad weather on February 27th.  
 
Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
We are a registered charity! 
If you are supporting the Poor box, 
please remember if you use our 
blue envelopes and we will issue 
you a tax receipt at the end of the 
year.  
 

 
 

Fr. Bob 
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